
 
 

 

 
 
14 October 2024 
 
 
Johnny 
 
By email: fyi-request-28466-8d912f92@requests.fyi.org.nz 
 
 
Tēnā koe Johnny 
 
Official information request regarding Law 200-level admissions 
 
I refer to your request for information under the Official Information Act 1982 (the Act) 
dated 20 September 2024: 
 

“I request the following information: 
 
Number of people admitted in to LAWS297 in the past 5 years, who applied as a 
transfer from other universities in New Zealand, having completed the 100 level 
LAW papers required at another tertiary institution. 
 
How many people were admitted through the Māori Admissions Programme 
into LAWS297 that did not complete 100-level papers at VUW, but at another 
tertiary institution in New Zealand, within the last five years. 
 
The acceptance rate of people that apply for enrolment to LAWS297, having 
completed 100-level LAWS papers at a tertiary institution in NZ other than 
VUW.” 

 
The information you have requested is as follows: 
 

LAWS297 Transfer admissions 

 Total 
applications 

Accepted Declined 
Māori Admissions 

Programme 
Applications 

Acceptance rate % 

2024 8 8 0 0 100 

2023 9 9 0 0 100 

2022 21 12 9 0 57 

2021 28 17 11 0 61 

2020 37 29 8 0 78 
 

 
 



You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of the 
decisions made regarding this request. Information about how to make a complaint is 
available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone 0800 802 602. 
 
If you wish to discuss this decision with us, please feel free to contact me at 
oiarequests@vuw.ac.nz. 
 
 
Ngā mihi nui 
 
 
Blair Doherty 
Senior Advisor, Official Information and Privacy  
Legal Services 
Te Herenga Waka—Victoria University of Wellington 
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